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Boggess Elementary Needs YOU! 

JUDGES NEEDED FOR OUR 

When: January 10, 2025 

Time: 8 : 00 am - noon 

Where: Ms. Thrift's room 

Parents or family members of Science 

Fair participants will not judge any 

projects in the child's grade level. 

Please e-mail Julie Thrift @ 

julie.thrift@pisd.edu to let her 

know of your interest to be a 

judge! Thank you! 
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